
 

14 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
If you are interested in instrument or singing lessons for your young person in 
September, please take a look at our presentation about what is on offer on our website 
HERE. 
 

We have a range of talented professional tutors who work with us to offer one-to-one 
lessons within the school day. They offer these lessons at preferential rates so you don't 
pay as much as you would for private lessons taken outside of school. We also hire some 
instruments at £30 per term for students to learn on. We do not currently have tutors for 
all instruments mentioned in the presentation but if there is enough interest, we will look 
to engage tutors. 
 

The link to sign up can be found in the presentation or you can CLICK HERE TO 
REGISTER. If your young person already has lessons there is no need to sign up again, 
they will continue on in the new term. 
 

Great for developing perseverance, self-discipline and cognitive ability, playing an 
instrument is also very good for emotional and mental well-being. No one ever regrets 
learning to play an instrument! 
 

Best wishes 

Miss F Deane 

Subject Leader, Performing Arts 

 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Learning-an-Instrument-at-Carrington-School-April-2024.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Learning-an-Instrument-at-Carrington-School-April-2024.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4G3XfQZtClVEjwPs-j3beStUQ0ZDSlVVUjE3SzVYRDdMQ0tBWlJQNExDTS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4G3XfQZtClVEjwPs-j3beStUQ0ZDSlVVUjE3SzVYRDdMQ0tBWlJQNExDTS4u

